Nichole Messner

From: pjbljab <pjbljab@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 17,2021 11:47 AM

To: Nichole Messner; pjb1ljab@aol.com

Subject: RE: Trails —-please read my remarks below at the next City Council meeting
Thank you.

In the news there were explosives found in the Metro Freedom trail.
So why would it be so important to have a trail behind properties when trials could be nothing but an unsafe trail behind
homes. | think our tax dollars can be spent on more important safety factors for the residents of Green

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Nichole Messner <nmessner@cityofgreen.org>

Date: 4/13/21 10:32 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: PHYLLIS BISHOP <pjbljab@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Trails —-please read my remarks below at the next City Council meeting

Your email was received. Thank you for your feedback.

Nichole

From: PHYLLIS BISHOP <pjbljab@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 4:36 PM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject: Trails —-please read my remarks below at the next City Council meeting

Please read my remarks below at the next City Council meeting

Dear City Council:

We do not need any trails behind homes. There is nothing safe about trails and especially behind property.

There are more important items the city needs for protection. This would be better WiFi, there are dead zones in many
areas. Better WiFi would help kids in school, the school it self and faster calls to 911, the Sheriffs’s department and the
Fire Station.

As fas as an out door pool, there is one at the Y. Plus the maintenance of an outdoor pool would be a hard upkeep.
We need sidewalks, lighting in many neighborhoods, and a better WiFi. This is safety for all tax payers, trails would not

be a safety for the City. We have many parks in the City people can walk their dogs or just go for a walk with friends. It’s
safer. And in today’s times safety is key for everyone.



Our tax money should benefit the people. We do not support using tax dollars to build trails, and especially behind
properties. The City needs better WiFi, sidewalks and neighborhood lighting.

Safety should be the concern for the City, better WiFi, better lighting in neighborhoods, and sidewalks.
Thank you

Mr and Mrs Jack Bishop
1819 King Drive



